Kenai Peninsula Borough

Office of the Borouah Mayor
MEMORANDUM
TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly
THRU: Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor

DATE: January 4, 2022

RE: North Road Extension Advisory Task Force Applications

Pursuant to Resolution 2021-077, the advisory task force shall consist of seven (7)
members that are appointed by the Mayor and confirmed by the Assembly. |
hereby submit my recommendations for confirmation by the Assembly, of the
following appointments to the North Road Extension Advisory Task Force:

Applicant Residence Address

Katelyn Sarvela Lot 176 Kenai Spur Highway, Nikiski
Jason Ross 47520 Sunflower Street, Kenai
Timothy O'Brien 49181 Freda Drive, Kenai

Attachments: Applications for Appointment















